
Community of Murray Harbour 

Notice of Motion – R-1604 
 

Authorization for the Harbourview Restaurant 

to obtain a liquor license 

 

Moved by: Cllr  _____________________________ 

Seconded by: Cllr  _____________________________ 

 

WHEREAS a new administration has taken over operations at what 

used to be Brehaut’s Restaurant, located at 7 Mariners Lane in 

Murray Harbour, which will now operate under the name 

Harbourview Restaurant; and 

 

WHEREAS the new operators – Darlene Burke & Dawn Keith – have 

expressed their intention of continuing sales of alcoholic beverages 

within said premises; and 

 

WHEREAS the Liquor Control Commission requires “WRITTEN 

SUPPORT FOR THE APPLICATION FROM THE COMMUNITY IN WHICH THE 

PREMISE IS LOCATED”. 

 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT the Council for the 

Community of Murray Harbour hereby entirely supports the new 

operators of said establishment to put forward an Application to 

obtain a liquor license with the PEI LCC. 

 

 

Murray Harbour, May 4th, 2016. 

 

Seal 

 

 

 

____________________    ____________________ 

Jim Evans, Chair     Sylvain De Lafontaine 

Council for Murray Harbour   CAO for Murray Harbour 


